
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

REPORT OF THE SUPREME COURT AD HOC COMMITTEE ON THE 

CHARACTER REVIEW PROCESS – PUBLICATION FOR COMMENT 

The Supreme Court invites written comments on the October 2017 Report of the 
Ad Hoc Committee on the Character Review Process.  The report is published with this 
notice and also is available on the Judiciary’s internet web site at 
http://www.njcourts.gov/courts/supreme/reports.html 

Please send any comments on the report in writing by January 15, 2018 to: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Comments on Character Review Process Report 
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 
Trenton, New Jersey   08625-0037 

Comments on the report may also be submitted by e-mail to the following address:  
Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov 

The Supreme Court created “the Ad Hoc Committee to evaluate the existing 
character review process, comparing and contrasting that process with the approach in 
effect in comparable jurisdictions.  The Court directed that the Ad Hoc Committee issue 
a report setting forth findings and recommendations…regarding changes to the process, 
where appropriate.  In charging the Ad Hoc Committee, the Supreme Court was 
especially interested in recommendations that may help expedite the process without 
undermining the Court’s ability to ensure that only candidates with the requisite good 
character and fitness are admitted to the practice of law.”  Report at 2. 

The Supreme Court will not consider comments submitted anonymously.  Thus, 
those submitting comments by mail should include their name and address (and those 
submitting comments by e-mail should include their name and e-mail address).  
Comments are subject to public disclosure upon receipt. 

/s/ Glenn A. Grant  
_____________________________________  
Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated:  November 27, 2017 

http://www.njcourts.gov/courts/supreme/reports.html

